From: The Vasbys <kvasby@smallbytes.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:52 AM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 3/24/16

Lincoln High Newsletter

This week's topics:

- 1. The world and the US are going to....?
- 2. What is something funny that happened to you recently?
- 3. What is something good that happened to you recently?
 - 4. What's your favorite joke?
 - 5. Anything else you'd care to write about.

and responses:

Renée Flaminio

Great topics! How do you keep coming up with these? Thank you for allowing me to get the newsletter. I know Tiny would be responding to some of these! Really hard to believe that he has been gone a year and four months.

Randy Cox

Car I'd want again? 62 Oldsmobile Starfire.

Ursula Nogic

You're one brave dude to invite the class to share their views on the state of politics right now. It's too bad we've become so muzzled in that arena. I remember back in the day of Reagan having terrific discussions with colleagues across the aisle. And I remember later campaigning for two congressional candidates from opposing parties and not being called a traitor by either side.

I hope the climate doesn't turn hysterical. Lots of people who didn't even know they were angry are suddenly getting swept away by the fervor of the agitation.

	•	\sim	
			lser

5. Thoughts on communicating: thanks Kent for all your work on this newsletter. I'm wondering if anyone writes notes to friends or family anymore. Some of my friends who have reached great age don't email or text, so a phone call or a written note works with them. My sons love texting and so do I. Somehow, though, a written note sent in the mail seems like a nice little gift.				
Jack Hesterman				
Favorite joke this week :				
Xavier fans haven't been this upset since they got their rejection letter from the University of Wisconsin!				
Pat Barton				
2) Something funny that happened to me recently: - Several classmates and I (LHS 64) recently got together for lunch at a local pub. We had a great time! One of us pointed out that we 'were all discussing our recent medical issues.' WE were NEVER going to do thatbut we must really be getting old, it was very funny to us to have to admit that we did just that. We had good laughs about it.				
Gene Hafermann				
2. The funniest thing recently actually happened to my wife, and I best not share it.				
3. Finally moved into our new home at 2314 Trevor Way in Madison. Only 3 months late, but it's really nice (and we aren't moving again).				